
 

February 14, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Russell Jennings, Chairperson 

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Jennings: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2262 by House Committee on Corrections and 

Juvenile Justice 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2262 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2262 would add an “employee of the Kansas Department of Corrections” to the 

definition of “law enforcement officer” regarding requests for law enforcement assistance from 

jurisdictions located outside Kansas.  

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Corrections, enactment of HB 2262 would have 

no fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Linda Kelly, Corrections 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


